
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 The Board of Directors of Clean Water Services (District) will hold a public hearing for the 
purpose of taking comments on the proposed changes to the District’s Design and Construction Standards.  
The hearing will be held in the Shirley Huffman Auditorium of the Civic Center, 150 E Main St, 
Hillsboro, Oregon, on Tuesday, March 28, 2017 at 6:30 p.m.  The proposed changes to the Design and 
Construction Standards are available on the District’s website at www.cleanwaterservices.org/dncupdate, 
or a copy of the proposed Design and Construction Standards may be obtained at the District’s 
Administration Building at 2550 SW Hillsboro Highway, Hillsboro, Oregon 97123. 
 
 The facility is wheelchair accessible.  Assistive Listening Devices, qualified sign language or 
bilingual interpreters are available upon request by calling (503) 681-3600.  Persons with impaired 
hearing can call (503) 681-3601 (TDD).  To ensure availability of these services, please notify the District 
of your request no later than 5:00 p.m., Friday, March 24, 2017, at the above numbers.   
 
 All interested persons are invited to attend and be heard. 
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